
NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . . 

 

 

 Occupational Therapist Judy is the only professional that Milo gets to see on 

a regular schedule. We can bring everyday concerns to her.  Milo’s condition NF1 is 

multifaceted and Judy can help us with many of the functions of day to day life 

stuff. This therapy has made a huge difference and it gives me tools where I would 

otherwise feel helpless in what I can do for my child. I’m so grateful for this 

amazing service that you are providing for my son. Thank you from the bottom of 

my heart 

 

* * * * * * * * 

 

 Pediatric Vision Screener Katie was fantastic. She even surprised me when 

she was able to screen our students who were Spanish speaking by communicating 

with them in Spanish! Katie also went above and beyond by later sending contact 

info about a potential hearing screening resource. 

 

* * * * * * * * 

 

Speech and Language Pathologist Hedley has been great with our son Caleb. 

She has provided us with answers for our inquiries and concerns and seeing 

improvement. We also greatly appreciate the services that your organization 

provides to children and their families. We have been blessed. 

. 

* * * * * * * * 

 

I am very pleased with Occupational Therapist JanDee and the services she 

provides for Zen. She is very caring and professional and my son loves working with 

her. Thank you for providing this free service for children who need it! 

 

 * * * * * * * * 

 

 We feel very lucky to work with Speech and Language Pathologist Jocelyn! 

She is a very caring and professional, responsive and thoughtful person. Daniel is 

progressing with Jocelyn’s therapy program and we are very satisfied. We want to 

say thank you to all the staff of California-Hawaii Elks. What you do really helps us 

and a lot of families!  

 

 * * * * * * * * 


